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One of our primary activities is using our UTV while traveling. We go to states and 

local places that support our ability to easily access recreational activities along with 

restaurants, gas stations, stores and similar while on our UTV. Many states have very 

UTV friendly laws that allow us to ride from a campground, to recreational sites 

making a loop, stopping at a restaurant for dinner, stopping at the gas station to fuel 

up then heading back to our campground. The restrictions for using street legal 

UTV's on public roadways has no more risk than street legal motorcycles.  

 

Please support this bill as we would like to spend more time in Oregon and staying 

legal while riding.  


